
Dear Children, 

I am writing this letter to you in the hope that you and your family are all safe and 

well.  We are all very well, but we are missing you all very much.  

At this moment in time, Mrs Worrall, Mr Struthers and all the grown-ups are 

working tirelessly in school, to support the amazing work done by all our key 

workers. And we promise we will carry on keeping our school in good order until 

you return.  

Even though you will be missing some schoolwork, you can still learn and try your 

absolute best at everything you do. Set a little time each day to read a book, write 

and do not forget about your times' tables. Mrs. Worrall has included some new 

resources for you to learn at home. Remember, if possible, use all the ICT resources 

to keep yourself busy learning.  

My young historian, this is your time to record from first-hand experience one the 

most significant events in our lifetime. Use your skills to observe, record, draw 

pictures and talk about the changes you see in your local environment, school and 

family life. And I promise when this is over, and it will be over. You will have 

recorded a piece of history, you can share with your peers, teachers and family.  

Don’t be frightened. You may hear some things that you are worried about, but 

these are not worries for you. Tell someone you trust about your worry and let 

them look after it for you. 

Mrs Tweddle and I often find ourselves talking about you all often and laugh at the 
funny things that we have shared as a class.  Just to let you know, our two naughty 
magpies appear every morning outside our classroom window, just as always.  I do 
not think even Mr Struthers could stop our regular, noisy seagulls from dancing on 
our school roof.  So not everything has changed! 

Stay safe. 

Love from 

Mrs. Monaghan & Mrs. Tweddle   

 

 



 


